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RE: RFB (REQUEST FOR BIDS) CONCERNING PUBLIC HEALTH NUISANCE 

ABATEMENT AT 1352 92ND AVENUE, KNOXVILLE, IOWA 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Marion County Board of Health took action and received a court order for judgement 

against the property owner to abate the Marion County Ordinance violation and public health 

nuisances at 1352 92nd Ave. The Marion County Board of Supervisors by resolution has 

authorized our department to request bids for abatement of those nuisances.  The Marion County 

BOS are requesting bids to perform the prescribed work.  Our office will conduct a property 

viewing on November 27th at 10 AM, for those wishing to submit a bid for abatement.  All 

submitted bids must include a waste disposal plan for the removed material i.e. (landfill location, 

hauling capability, etc.) Please submit those bids to the Marion County Environmental Health 

Office no later than the close of business on December 7th, 2017.   Included within your bid 

response, please indicate your expected timeframe for commencement of the required work, as 

well as expected timeframe to complete the project.  Please submit any documentation 

supporting your ability, as well as a copy of your firm’s current insurance and bonding amount. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this project, and feel free to contact our office to discuss the 

project.   

 

 

 

Cory Frank 

 

 

 

 

Marion County Environmental Health Program Manager 

 

 


